
From: Emma Stea  
Sent: 19 June 2020 6:52 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Cc: Giarratano Maria Carmela; Brunelli Giovanni 
Subject: I: URGENTISSIMO: Urgent: ACCC/C/2015/130 (Italy) - proposed hearing by video conferencing at 
the Committee's 67th meeting (6-10 July 2020) 
 
Dear Mrs Marshall, 
we are sorry for the delay in the reply. 
Anyway, to replay to your question about how to attend the hearing, we would prefer to avoid a virtual 
meeting. 
In any case, we are aware that the final decision is up to you. 
Hoping to find a solution, please accept my best regards. 
 
Emma Stea 
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